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MPLA	Activities	

• Submitted	selection	committee’s	recommendations	for	MPLA	Leadership	Institute	nominees	
• Getting	up	to	speed	on	different	state	representative	duties.	

	

Arizona	News	

• January/February	2018	Newsletter	available	
• Arizona	Library	Association	Annual	Conference	scheduled	for	Wednesday,	October	24th	through	

Friday,	October	26th	and	currently	slated	to	take	place	in	Mesa,	Arizona.	At	the	time	of	this	
report,	different	venues	are	being	investigated	which	could	lead	to	a	change	in	dates.	At	the	last	
AzLA	board	meeting,	I	pointed	out	that	this	conflicts	with	2018’s	MPLA/Kansas	Library	
Association’s	conference	and	suggested	that	we	avoid	repeating	the	conflict	in	future	years	if	
possible.	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Cherise	Mead	


